
overs eas – in the business and consumer sectors as well as in local and central government. The 

Institute aims to promote and protect the success of a modern vibrant economy and to safeguard the 

health, safety and wellbeing of citizens by empowering consumers, encouraging honest business, and 

targeting rogue traders.  

CTSI is extremely disappointed that government have decided not to publish their review of trading 

standards which took place last year. We understand that the conclusions and recommendations from 

that review will now be incorporated into the results of the current Red Tape review. However, these 

reviews have considerably different aims and focuses, with recommendations from the former unlikely 

https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/420218/bis-15-139-the-impact-of-local-authority-trading-standards-in-challenging-times-r2.pdf


 
 

http://news.bbc.co.uk/nol/shared/bsp/hi/pdfs/bud05hampton_150305_640.pdf
http://webarchive.nationalarchives.gov.uk/20121212135622/http:/www.bis.gov.uk/files/file44593.pdf


https://papers.ssrn.com/sol3/papers.cfm?abstract_id=2599961




 
 
There is room for exploring the role of standards, accreditation and assurance schemes, and codes of 
practice in the area of product regulation. Voluntary standards for example can be used by 
businesses to demonstrate they are applying best practice for a particular product and complying with 
their obligations to ensure the safety of those products. Equally, recognised and accredited schemes 
could share data about the businesses they audit with regulators to build trust that they are fulfilling 
their obligations. Mapping out some of this landscape in theory and practice will form the basis of 
CTSI's work with BSI on deregulation in the future.  
  
Reducing the burden on business from the regulation of place should focus on simplifying the process 
– for example joining up registration and licensing systems to take a whole place approach. Some of 
these processes are required by statute and are overly complex.   
 

Twenty-first century regulation 

Alongside these broad principles for revising the regulatory framework, it is necessary to recognise 

recent and future changes in the trading environment. One of the biggest challenges for consumer 

protection in the 21
st
 century is the globalisation of trade and the role of the internet. This requires 

cross border policing of trade and cooperation with international partners.  

A key issue that is frequently raised by our members in relation to the challenge of regulating online 

trading is the role of intermediaries. To what extent should intermediaries and platforms be responsible 

and liable for the products and services whose sale they are facilitating? Clearly this question has 

http://www.parliament.uk/online-platforms

